From: Mick de France <mxdefra@ampol.com.au>
Sent: Wednesday, September 11, 2024 9:56 PM
To: Ingrid Zhu <ingrid.zhu@dpie.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: RE: WSU Indigenous Centre of Excellence (SSD-64916225) - Notice of Exhibition

Hi Ingrid
Thanks for the opportunity to review the proposed development attached and below link

Ampol have reviewed the works including additional reviews completed with Steven Botterill in
previous email communications and can advise that there no concerns identified

Please ensure that the “before You Dig Australia” process is followed and if there is any change
to the detail design that you communicate back to Ampol for review

If there are any further questions please don’t hesitate to reach out

Regards

Mick de France

Terminal Manager - Banksmeadow + Pipelines
M: 0409 810 189 E: mxdefra@ampol.com.au
4 Penrhyn Rd Banksmeadow NSW 2019. Postal: Locked Bag 2000, Taren Point NSW 2229
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